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This week we have been thinking all about Bonfire Night and some of our 
activities have included: 

 Learning all about the first Bonfire Night and the story of Guy 
Fawkes. 

 Making our own sparklers and waving them to try and make shapes. 

 Firework printing. 

 Making shape rockets. 

 

Next week we will begin a two week topic of ‘Autumn’.  We will be reading 
stories such as ‘Percy the Park-Keeper’, ‘Owl Babies’ and one of            
Mrs Heaton’s favourites, ‘Stickman’.  If you have any autumn books at 
home you could share these as part of you homework, you could add this 
to tapestry.  Other activities that you could try are: 

 Make a printing picture will some harvest vegetables. 

 Collect some autumn objects for our interest table. 

 Bake some delicious biscuits using the harvested flour. 

 

I would also like to say a very big thank you to all parents and grown-ups 
who came and supported our stay and play.  It was wonderful to see how 
much the children enjoyed sharing their activities and song with everyone. 

 

Thank you for your hard work and continued support! 

I look forward to another wonderful week in Foundation one. 

Mrs Heaton 


